
• Lewis & Clark College invites you to learn about serving in the 

Peace Corps and participating in the Fulbright U.S. Student 

Program following graduation. (Students invited to apply in the 

fall of their senior year.)

• Mychal Castro, a recently returned Peace Corps volunteer, will 

talk about his journey to the Peace Corps and his experience 

of serving as a Mexican-American in Costa Rica. 

• Jane Hunter, Lewis & Clark's current Fulbright Program 

Advisor, will briefly introduce the Fulbright program, and we'll 

hear from former Fulbrighter Lily Clarke ’15 (now a federal 

wildland firefighter).  Lily will share her path to a study/research 

grant in Nepal and describe some of her projects thereafter.

• All years welcome!  Q&A to follow the presentation.

If you require a reasonable accommodations, please email Mychal Castro at mcastro3@peacecorps.gov and provide details of 

the reasonable accommodation you are requesting.
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